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FEND OREILLE TELECOM 892 W. Madison Ave, Glenns Ferry, ID 83623
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Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission onLy 0!
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive, SW zoLl & =

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

RE: Docket No, UT-200785

Dear Mr. Johnson:

Pend Oreille Telephone Company hereby submits its report of compliance with WAC 480-123-130. This
report is being filed electronically at http://www.utc.wa.gov/docs/Pages/howToFile.aspx .

Sincerely,

Vice President
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